June 1, 1965

Mr, Fred F, Glancy
18226 Carriage Lane
Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. Glancy:

Thank you for your letter of May 26, 1965, and
your kind offer to exchange sea shells and fossils, I am
indeed interested in some exchange. At present, I am
interested exclusively in oysters, both fossil and recent,
Perhaps you have some to exchange; or, perhaps you can collect
some for me on your trips. Hoping to hear from you.

Sincerely yours,

H. B, Stenzel
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